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As Thanksgiving 2019 approaches, the Winnebago County Sheriff’s Office and our 
community partners at Hayes Beer Distributing of Rockford –Miller Lite and Coors Light 
would like to make the Thanksgiving Holiday a safer and more enjoyable time to spend 
with family, friends and loved ones.  
 
Hayes Beer Distributing of Rockford-Miller Lite 
and Coors Light,  is sponsoring a Thanksgiving 
eve ride home program from Winnebago County 
Sheriff’s Deputies.  
 
As many know, the evening before Thanksgiving 
is one of the busiest days of the year for retail 
liquor establishments.  The Winnebago County 
Sheriff and Hayes Beer Distributing of Rockford 
Miller Lite and Coors Light encourage anyone 
who needs a ride home to contact the Sheriff’s 
Department which in turn will make this a safer 
holiday season. 
 
The ride home program will begin at 9:00 Pm 
until 3:00 am on Wednesday November 27th, 
2019.  Those in need of a ride can call ( 815-
639-4741 ) between those hours.  
 
 
 


